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20th November 2023 

Dear Families,   

PTFA – Tombola  

The PTFA would like your help with the tombola stall at the PTFA Christmas Fayre on 

Wednesday 6th November.  

Each child will be sent home with a plastic cup to fill with goodies to win back on the 

tombola stall.  

You could fill the cups up with: 

• Wrapped sweets 

• Small toys 

• Christmas decorations 

• Hairband / clips 

• Pencils/ rubbers 

Once filled, please return to school by Friday 1st 

December. Each cup has a piece of wrapping paper 

and an elastic band to cover the lid (so the contents are 

a surprise!).  

Please can we ensure that there are NO NUTS in any 

of the sweets.  

Thank you for your continuing support, we look forward to seeing you at the Christmas 

Fayre.  

Regards,  

All Saints Marsh C of E Academy 

PTFA  

 


